
 

           

 
 

 
 Congratulations to the JH Girls Soccer Team on their 6-0 win vs Brentwood! Great job girls! 

 
 Congratulations to the Boys Varsity Soccer Team on their overtime win against Center Moriches last 

night! The win clinched the regular season league title and secured the Panthers a #1 seed in the 

playoffs. Goals were scored by Michael B. and Ciaran S.  

 

 The Drama Club will have a meeting today, October 20, in Rowe Hall at 2:40 PM. Please make every 

effort to attend as we plan for Safe Halloween. 

LA MANCHA rehearsal is CANCELLED today! Check TEAMS for next week’s schedule.  

 
 There will be a Junior High Volleyball meeting on Monday 10/24 right after school in the East Gym 

with Mrs. Mayo for all girls interested in playing junior high volleyball. 

 
 The National English Honor Society will meet Tuesday, October 25th at 7:10 AM in Rowe Hall. We will 

be reviewing plans for Safe Halloween and voting for club treasurer. All members are expected to 

attend. If you have any questions, please see either Mrs. Johanson or Mrs. Small.  

 
 The Surf Club meeting is today, Thursday 10/20, after school in the JH Café @ 2:40.  

 
 Attention All 7th & 8th Graders: The Jr. High Robotics Team is still looking for members. We meet on 

Monday, Tuesday, and Thursdays in Room 162 at 2:30. Be There!!! 

 

 The Junior High Mock Trial Team is having their first meeting this Friday 10/21 at 7:15AM in Room 

145. Anyone who is interested in participating in Mock Trial this year should attend! If you have any 

questions, please see Mrs. Brunson or Dr. Scholl.  

 
 Library News: The day is finally here, it’s Library Book Bash Day! There will be music, games, cookies 

from Torta Fina Bakery, Bagels from Babylon Bagel, raffle prizes from Kilwin’s, and Glen’s Dinette, and 

so much more! It’s the premier event of the Fall! See you there, Babylon readers! 

 
 Student Council will be sponsoring a Breast Cancer Walk tonight, October 20th from 6:30-8:30PM at 

the BHS track.  Entry fee is $5 and all donations will go to the Babylon Breast Cancer Coalition.  Please 

come out to support this worthy cause! 

 
 
 


